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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Martin Hayman OBJ2016/0653/A 25/02/2016  14:19:44 The signage is a gross contravention of the original permission (2014/5696/P) and is entirely out of 

character with the street. Birchington Road is a residential street and must not be subsumed into the 

Kilburn High Road—it's obvious that the sign is intended to attract passing custom. Planning 

committee should stick to its original finding and now require owner to remove the signage.
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